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This bill is not ok.  We offer an intense experience to help patients and their dental 

care.   We are at a lack of Dental Assists and we get over worked and underpaid.   

So for the ones that had to go through all the tests and materials and X-ray 

certifications then lower our pay by having new recruits to not be certified and not 

know what they are doing with radiation is not in the best interests of the existing 

Assistants.    


